
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
(January 20, 2009) 

Notice of a Plan Commission 
Public Hearing 

For 
Monday, February 2, 2009 

 
 

ALL VILLAGE RESIDENTS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND AND BE HEARD 
 
This is official notice that a public hearing will be held before the regular monthly meeting 
of the Plan Commission of the Village of Oconomowoc Lake at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, 
February 2, 2009 at the Village Hall, 35328 W. Pabst Road, Oconomowoc, Wisconsin. 
Legal requirements for notification of the public have been met. The following matters will 
be heard before the Plan Commission:  
 
1. Roll Call. 
 
2. Request of Mr. Victor Raasch to amend his conditional use to allow a new business to 

lease a portion of the lower floor on the west side of his building located at 36115 E. 
Wisconsin Avenue in the Village of Oconomowoc Lake business district. The proposed 
business is a photography studio. 

 
3. Adjournment. 
 

THE REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING OF THE PLAN COMMISSION 
WILL IMMEDIATELY FOLLOW THE PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Cindy J. Schlieve, Clerk-Treasurer 

 


